

Our whole school ethos theme next week is:

We think about everyone's right to learn.

Dear Form I Parents,

It has been a wonderful first full week back, and the children have settled into Form I beautifully. It's been such a pleasure getting to know each and every one of them.

On Wednesday, the children embraced Timetables Rockstars Day with enthusiasm, enjoying Mathopoly and multiplayer arena challenges to reinforce their maths skills. In our art lesson, they created captivating cave paintings as they began our Stone Age history unit. Their English class introduced them to biographies, with their first writing assignment being heartfelt biographies about family members. In maths, the children began exploring place value, learning digit values and number recognition up to 100 using number lines. The children also had exciting tennis and netball sessions during their games and PE lessons.

Homework:

Homework will be sent home each day in the children's homework folders. Please could you keep any marked homework at home to avoid a build-up in their folders.

Any problems please email me.

Reading:

The children are expected to read for at least 20 minutes each day. Please remind them to bring their book to school each day for reading time.

Spelling Tests:

The children will have their spelling test every Friday. They should go over these before Monday. Each Friday they will have the next set to learn. Thank You for your support and Good Luck!

Times tables Tests:

Each Monday, the children will complete a timetables test. Next week, we will focus on the 2, 5- and 10-times tables. If all questions are correct, they will move onto the next group of timetables. If they still need more practice, they will remain on the same group the following week.

I hope your child has enjoyed their lovely new classroom and their first experience of Form I this week.

Please email me at s.connolly@froebelian.co.uk or contact me before or after school, if you have any questions or queries. I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Kind regards,

Ms Connolly, Mrs Hanson and Ms Morley – The Form I team